
Dear Parents,

In History we are exploring and developing our own identities and learning about others through sharing our
family histories and heritage. To assist with our learning we are asking each child to bring in a special object or a
photo of a special object that helps them tell a story about their family history, e.g. a photo of Great
Grandparents, a family Heirloom or a flag of family heritage. We would appreciate all items to be brought in by
Friday, 24th May (Week 4). Please do not send in anything valuable, a photo of the special object is acceptable.

Thankyou for your partnership with your child’s learning and we are looking forward to having children sharing
their special object with us and their Kindergarten friends.

Kind regards,
Holly, Maddie and Michelle


